
	lindahanks:
	Hey All - Welcome again to our virtual regional meeting!!  Happy to see you all!

	iwhisper:
	Will these documents be made available to us?

	McKay Jensen:
	Yes. All the document will be shared.

	pnorman:
	Here is a direct link to the webpage

	pnorman:
	https://www.schools.utah.gov/coronavirus?mid=4985&aid=9

	Rick Robins:
	When do we anticipate directions on next steps beyond the dismissal?

	pnorman:
	School Closure Guidance: https://www.schools.utah.gov/coronavirus?mid=4985&aid=9

	pnorman:
	Under the School Closure tab is the Continuity of Education Template. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions on filling it out.

	Kent Larsen:
	Will a school closure be decision of the local LEA and community health center or from the state?

	cadedouglas:
	Were they allowed to continue to prepare meals at closed schools?

	pnorman:
	The key is that a closure cannot occur without the health department advising. An LEA cannot make the decision on their own.

	Rick Robins:
	Thoughts on food services during full closure?

	pnorman:
	In response to preparing meals at closed schools it depends on why the school is closed and what type of closure it is.

	pnorman:
	Earthquake- buildings closed down

	pnorman:
	COVID closure- soft close= yes

	Greg N Sanpete:
	Is it possible that activities could start back

	pnorman:
	COCID Closure= Hard closure= it depends

	pnorman:
	Feeding students is a top priority. Check on the COVID website on the board link above. It will keep the most up to date info about feeding students.

	cadedouglas:
	Since my computer is being used for the streaming… I can’t look, where did BTS land ?

	pnorman:
	It was funded for maintenance and expansion at $4 million

	Jeff Richens:
	Is there any guarantee that all buses will be inspected within 5 years at 20% per year?

	pnorman:
	Scott Jones said it is a target and it is feasible, but there will be no guarantees.

	Marie Johnson:
	Are these matching fund grants?

	pnorman:
	There is not a matching funds requirement for HB 114.

	Jeff Richens:
	Would USBA also write a letter to the Governor?

	Scott:
	How will the economic crisis effect these funds

	Marie Johnson:
	Before we move to the 2021 priorities, are you aware of any changes to the criteria in regards to TSSA funding?

	pnorman:
	To my knowledge there has not been any language changes. The USBE finance team is working on what the final allocation numbers will be.

	cassandrabeutler:
	Did that affect higher ed too?

	cassandrabeutler:
	In 2009

	cassandrabeutler:
	dId people lose retirement?

	lindahanks:
	Jeff asked if USBA would send a letter to the governor regarding 332

	lindahanks:
	Will you address the Uniform School Fun and how that is different from a rainy day fund?

	Jeff Richens:
	This format seemed to work very well, especially for rural districts that may have to travel several hours to gather for regional training.  Thanks to all.

	cadedouglas:
	Most of us in Linda’s region are here tonight… I think it’s safe to say that we’d like a letter written to the Gov. to veto the voucher bill.

	Cory:
	Enjoy your ride home tonight!

	Scott:
	Thank you, very much for your leadership this year.

	Greg N Sanpete:
	Thanks Terry for many years of being a champion for Utah students and teachers

	cassandrabeutler:
	Thank you for this meeting. I enjoyed staying in my sweats!

	Curtis Whipple:
	 Terry and McKay hats off to you both for making work so well!

	cassandrabeutler:
	amen

	Rick Robins:
	I echo Greg! Thanks Terry and McKay! Nothing but love and respect your way!

	Marie Johnson:
	Adding my thanks!  Well done!  Helpful session!  However, you're owing us some delicious food!

	pnorman:
	This speaks to all of your leadership and innovative efforts. Thank you!

	David Styler:
	Thanks guys.

	Shalmarie:
	Thank You!

	cassandrabeutler:
	No first day of home school phoots

	cassandrabeutler:
	photos

	Joyce:
	Thanks for a great presentation and thank you for all your doing for education and the kids in Utah.

	cadedouglas:
	Great work! Thanks all!



